
From: Tran, An X (Mike) CIV OSD OUSD R&E (USA)
To: Deutsch (US), Steve; Jackson (US), Tyler D
Cc: Polivy (US), Rebecca I; Kult (US), Daniel A; Amin (US), Dipan D; Bey, Christophe S (Scott) CIV OSD OUSD R&E

(USA)
Subject: YPG Frequency Authorization Request
Date: Wednesday, December 8, 2021 10:56:23 AM

To whom it is concerned,
 
The FCC Special Temporary Authority (STA) requests associated with Boeing’s Project Countdown
are critically important, and I request that they be prioritized and expedited. These STAs are critical
for the rapid progression of testing at Yuma Proving Grounds on a critical program of great value to
the U.S. Government. Further delays in testing will have significant negative consequences.
Therefore, we would like to have these STAs approved as soon as possible but ideally by Monday,
December 13, to limit the impact on the testing schedule.
 
Would you please let me know if you have any questions or if there is any way I can assist in the
acceptance of these STA requests?
 
Respectfully,
 
VR,
 
Mike
 
 
An (Mike) Tran, Ph.D.
Deputy Program Manager
OUSD, R&E, Prototypes and Experiments, Mission Prototypes
Suffolk Building, Suite 04D30-18
(P) Cell: (240) 652-3303
(W) Cell: (571) 344-2721
Office: (703) 746-1548/1547 (CCF MP Room) (NEW)
NIPR: an.x.tran.civ@mail.mil  
SIPR: an.x.tran.civ@mail.smil.mil
JWICS: an.tran@osdj.ic.gov
 
 

mailto:an.x.tran.civ@mail.mil
mailto:steve.deutsch@boeing.com
mailto:tyler.d.jackson@boeing.com
mailto:rebecca.i.polivy@boeing.com
mailto:daniel.a.kult@boeing.com
mailto:dipan.d.amin@boeing.com
mailto:christophe.s.bey.civ@mail.mil
mailto:christophe.s.bey.civ@mail.mil
mailto:an.x.tran.civ@mail.smil.mil

